## Adventure Campus: Hickory Point September Newsletter



**Site Director: Matt Boston** 

ACHickoryPoint@nbparks.org

(847) 508-4637

## **DEAR HICKORY POINT FAMILIES**

Hello!

It has been an amazing start to the school year getting to know each student! The Adventure Campus afternoon is filled with daily art crafts, gym games, outside play at the playground if the weather permits, homework time, and snack.

A snack is provided right after school, if your child would like to bring their own snack or have something for later at Adventure Campus, you may send them with an extra snack to have!

As we are starting to get closer to the fall season, you will notice your child will start to come home with more fall/October art crafts that they had made during Adventure Campus!

Please don't hesitate to reach out via email or through the site phone with any questions/concerns.

- Hickory Point Adventure Campus team. (Matt, Ally, Maggie, Bik, Ashley, Lindsey, Teagan, Orly, Shawna, Maya)

## **UPCOMING EVENTS**

No school – 09/26, information can be found on Campus Chatter

## **Important Updates**

Starting next week, we will have a new Site Director joining Matt Boston to lead our Adventure Campus counselors and activities. Her name is Maggie W. Maggie is currently studying Elementary Education and has had 4 years of experience working in a childcare setting. We are very excited to get Maggie started at Hickory Point, her positive attitude is contagious!



Connect with us @ nbparks.org!